
 
PARKER “250” WARNING 

 

MOTORCYCLE / QUAD / UTV 

RIDER / DRIVER OF RECORD 

 

The Rider/Driver meeting on Friday, January 11th is MANDATORY.  You must have at 

least (1) one arm-banded racer from your team at this meeting.  We will call out 25 

random vehicle numbers at the end of the meeting.  If you are not present it is an 

automatic 1-hour time penalty.  Do not let this happen to your team, have at least (1) one 

arm-banded racer from your team at this meeting!!! 

 

STAY OFF THE PYTHON 
 

STAY OFF THE PARKER PYTHON with any vehicles – Motorcycles, Quads, UTV’s, 

Cars/Trucks!  The PARKER PYTHON IS NOT a play ground or practice area!  Anyone 

caught will be subjected to a Time Penalty or DQ.  STAY OFF THE PARKER PYTHON!!! 

 

CLEAN YOUR PIT AREAS 
 

Please remember, the Rider/Driver of Record is responsible for their pits and their 

pit crew.  Rider/Driver of Record, PLEASE start educating your pit crews to clean your 

pits.  Leave your pit area spotless, leave the desert better than how you found it and think 

green!  Bring lots of garbage bags with you and use them!!!  

 The pits must be clean this year or we are going to prohibit the use of lath, rebar, 

banner, track tape, and rope to mark pits.  Again, the Rider/Driver of Record is  

responsible for your entire pit crew and you must check your pits for ALL garbage before  

you leave. If you leave this job up to someone else, and you leave prior to your pit being  

cleaned, you are still the one responsible.  Make sure your pits are clean!  We put  

dumpsters in the Main Pit, please use them!!!  Also, you may have camp fires at the Main 

Pit but PLEASE DO NOT use any wood with nails in it, i.e. pallets.   

 

GOOD LUCK, BE SAFE, USE YOUR HEAD, BE ON TIME, COME 

TO THE MEETING AND HAVE FUN RACING!!! 
~OVER~ 


